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Friday 18 June 

Father’s Day Secrets’ Room  

 

 

 

Friday 25 June 

Inset Day (School Closed) 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Homework… WOW! 
 

At the start of the summer term, we launched our new 

changes to the homework policy, so that the pupils in 

Years 2 to 6 can consolidate, reinforce and extend their 

knowledge whilst at home.  We have been amazed by the 

quality and variety of learning, and the outcomes 

produced… raps, letters, models, presentations, 

timelines, collages, research, art work and reports. 
      

   

 

  

 
 

Attendance Matters 

 

This Week’s Attendance 

      98.3%       

 

Class with the  

Best Attendance 

      1B – 100%       
 

Most Punctual Class 

      Rec B, 1B & 5L    

 

Remember how it important 

it is to be in school 

all day, every day. 



Each week, we focus on work undertaken by a different class.  It has recently been the turn of 3L, who say 

... during the week of lockdown, we were learning remotely but we certainly didn’t let it lower our spirits!  Over 

the last few weeks, we have been following our Charanga scheme in music.  If we had been in school, we would 

have followed a singing course but, due to restrictions, we had to adapt the lessons and play our recorders 

instead.  Learning at home, however, allowed the children to give singing their best shot!  Some children even 

experimented with different instruments which was amazing to see!  Thank you for being so great, 3L. 

 

 

 

Wedding Bells 
 

Congratulations to Miss Turnbull who became Mrs Jones during the half-term!  We wish Mr and Mrs Jones 

every future happiness.  

 

Smart Watches 
 

If your child wears a smart watch to school, it is essential that the facilities to call, text 

and access the internet are switched OFF whilst your child is in school (including whilst at 

before and after school club).  We will monitor the situation and, if we find that smart 

watches are still being used for any of those reasons, we will have to consider whether we 

need to completely ban these items from school.  

REMINDER – WE ARE A NUT FREE SCHOOL 
 

Please remember that nuts, and nut products are NOT 

allowed in school.  This includes mixed selection boxes 

(eg. Quality Street, Roses, Celebrations, etc) as these 

contain chocolates with nuts.  Any trace of nuts, even 

when chocolates are individually wrapped, can cause 

significant, potentially fatal, danger/harm to those 

children we have in school with nut allergies. 

Father’s Day Secrets’ Room 
 

Children have been given letters 

today for the Father’s Day 

Secrets’ Room, which is being 

organised by The PTFA to take 

place on Friday 18 June. If you would like 

to arrange for your child to purchase a gift, please 

send the slip and correct money in to your child’s 

class by Tuesday 15 June 2021.  

Year 6 Leavers’ Hoodies 
 

Reminder – the online shop for the Year 6 Leavers’ Hoodies is now open!  You should place 

your order directly with the supplier by clicking on the link below: 
 

https://store.leavershoodies.com/ladybridge--2021-leavers 
 

The shop will close at 11pm on Sunday 13th June – please place your order before then, as 

late orders cannot be accepted.   

 

https://store.leavershoodies.com/ladybridge--2021-leavers

